
SB2278 

I urge you oppose the passing of SB2278. This bill is overstepping of the government. Libraries are here 

for their communities and the buildings have limited space in which to house materials. If every single 

copy of original text is supposed to be retained there will be no room for new books that are published. 

Maybe this is your intent so that libraries are censored on what they can add to their collections. Having 

to save every book with original text will censor what is bought because there will not be room for 

adding new materials for patrons to read or use.  

 

Please vote NO on SB 2278. 

 

 


